CITY OF

Albuquerque
P.O. Box 1293 Albuquerque, NM 87103

July 1, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Frank D. Lovelady, PE
Lovelady & Assoc
300 Alamosa NW

Albuquarque, NM 87107

RE: GRADING & DRAINAGE PLAN FOR GENERAL TIRE (E-17/D1W1)
| A.K.A. HERTZ COMPLEX - PHASE 2
RECEIVED JUNE 6, 1996 FOR BUILDING PERMIT
ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED 6/4/96

Dear VIr. Lovelady:

Based on the information included in the submittal referenced above, City
Hydrology accepts the grading & drainage plan for Building Permit.

Include a copy of the grading & drainage plan in the set of construction
documents that will be submitted to Code Administration for the Building Permit.

Engineer’s Certification of grading & drainage per DPM checklisf must be
accepted by City Hydrology before any certificate of occupancy will be released.

If you have any questions about this project, You may contact me at 768-2727.

Sincerely,

John P. Curtin, P.E.
Civil Engineer, Hydrology

C: Andrew Garcia

Good for You, Albuquerque!




